
 
 
 

 
Covid 19 - Safety Procedures 
December 2020 

 
 
Rookie Cooks is following Department of Education guidance and adhering to each school’s 
guidelines to minimise risk of infection to children and teachers. 
 
On top of our usual safety and hygiene measures, here are the extra precautions being taken: 
 

• Children to be appropriately spaced, allowing for social distance.  Larger room or smaller 
group to be implemented, or numbers reduced, as necessary 

• Children to be separated within the class into smaller bubbles which are maintained through 
the term 

• Each child to have her/his own work area with own ingredients and own utensils 

• Children to be reminded of extra hygiene rules at the beginning of each class 

• Supervised handwashing for 20 seconds in warm soapy water at the beginning of sessions 

• Supervised handwashing for 20 seconds in warm soapy water at the end of sessions 

• Hand sanitiser to be available throughout classes 

• Area to be appropriately cleaned and disinfected at the beginning and end of sessions 

• Room to be well ventilated at all times 

• Teacher to wear face covering in class 
 
Please can you remind your child about the extra importance of good hygiene at this time: 
Clean apron, hair tied back, no licking fingers, no touching face, no tasting unless supervised by 
teacher. 
 
If you have any further concerns about your child’s well-being with regards to attending a Rookie 
Cooks club please do not hesitate to contact me, at viv@rookiecooks.com 
 
Very many thanks for your support and we look forward to welcoming your child 
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